Victorian Society in America NNJ Chapter

Dear Members, August 2022

Looking forward to our meetings starting up again in September, Can’t wait to see you.

Our board has some exciting lectures and events for the upcoming year.

Reminders

The meetings will start at 7:00PM.

The newsletter will be sent by e-mail only. If you do not get e-mails, please notify us and we
will send a meeting notification by post.

We have a more vibrant website www.VSA-NNJ.com and presence on Facebook, VSANNJ.

Our programs will be held on the 3" Monday at the Montclair Woman’s Club.
82 Union Street, Montclair, NJ

The meeting dates for the rest of this year will be

September 19"

October 17th

November 21st

December 19t

September’s meeting will be on Edgar Allen Poe by Ava Cadindad
Our dues remain the same Membership $40.00 /Patron $60.00 and Benefactor $100.00.

If you have any suggestions for guest speakers or events, please let us know.
Please share this letter with anyone who might be interested. Bring a guest to the next
meeting the fee is only $10.
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Jane McNeill

President NNJ Victorian Society



